

21st November 2023

END OF ACADEMIC YEAR 2023 NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents/guardians,

I hope this newsletter finds you in good health as we close for the Third Term holiday period. It has been a joyous journey this year, filled with memories and challenges. I want to express my heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support towards your children and their teachers. Your encouragement and constant communication have been instrumental in their success. They need you, and I am grateful that you are always there for them!

Highlights of the Year

Computing in Primary School

In response to the growing demand for technology in our homes and the world around us, I would like to draw your attention to the technology section in our school. We are empowering our pupils' young minds by creating a rich and engaging academic technology environment. Therefore, we kindly request that each parent supports their child in primary by providing a laptop or tablet with a minimum operating system of 5 (IOS 5) for practice and consistency. As we encourage their exploration of the digital world, please remember to ask them to share what they learn, view, and search with you, as you serve as positive role models to prevent digital and online abuse.

Next Year! Spaces Available for New pupils

We currently have limited spaces available for new pupils in the following classes: Foundation Class, Year 1, and Year 2. For those who have prospective new pupils that want to join Aspen, contact us early. Encourage your family and friends to get in touch with our Admissions Team on 0773001463.

Uniform Change for Girls in KS2

Girls in KS2 (Years 4 and 5) will be required to change their school uniform as per the school design. More information can be found on our website at www.ajs.ac.ug. The girls will retain their white blouses but will need new skirts. Those who wish to place uniform orders for continuing pupils please visit the school office or call +256708944114.

Report Cards

Reports have been sent home along with all the pupils' books and files that they have used throughout the academic year. WE ASK THAT PARENTS / GUARDIANS HELP OUR PUPILS KEEP THESE BOOKS AND FILES WELL SINCE THEY WILL NEED THEM FOR REVISION. For parents who would like holiday work for their children, kindly contact the school principal via email at rnakiwala@ajs.ac.ug for a soft copy ONLY. (By Tuesday 5th December)

Our appreciation goes out to those of you who paid the school dues religiously.

Key Dates:

Beginning of Term 1: Tuesday 23rd January 2024

Thank you all for entrusting us with the delicate task of moulding young minds. We cherish the opportunity to work closely with you and celebrate the growth and achievements of our students.

For any further information, please visit our website or reach out to us. We value your partnership and look forward to another successful year.

Warmest Regards,

Mrs. Ruth Blessing Nakiwala Principal - Aspen Junior School

